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24/05/2021  09:12:262021/1136/P OBJ Katherine Degel As a resident of the next door property, 143 Goldhurst Terrace, and have seen the plans for the two storey 

extension. This extension would completely block the natural light that my property gets to the two back 

rooms, in particular the kitchen which shares the party wall with 145 and receives the most natural light of all 

rooms in the property.

3.7m of wall on our right hand side would cast us into complete darkness.

We have requested that a site visit to 143 Goldhurst Terrace be carried out immediately to assess the impact.

We are already walled in on the left side of the building and a deep 3.7m wall on our right would leave us with 

no natural light at all and very little privacy. 

The plans could be adjusted so the proposed extension begins to the right side of the window of the property 

at 145 and have a tiered second story which is less deep. This would allow us to retain some natural light and 

privacy.
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